
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

April 29, 2016 

SENT VIA ABC LMI AND E-MAIL 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corp. d/b/a Avista 
Utilities, Dockets UE-160228 and UG-160229 

Dear Mr. King: 

As provided in the schedule adopted for this matter, Public Counsel and Avista are reporting the 
status of the public notice for the case. Public Counsel, Avista, and Commission Staff are in the 
process of reviewing a draft notice which has been circulating among the parties. We expect to 
have a final version of the notice completed in 10 days and will notify the bench of our progress. 

me know if you havj~'any questions. 

Si 

Simon J. 
Sr. Assist 
Public Cc 
(206) 389-203-5--/ 

SJ£kab 

cc: Service List (First Class Mail & E-mail) 
Andrew Roberts 
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